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PERMANENT MISSION OF THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH SUDAN TO THE UNITED NATIONS OFFICE AND OTHER    INTERNATIONAL ORGANIZATIONS IN GENEVA
[bookmark: _Hlk45108601][bookmark: _Hlk47629839]
The 38th Session of the UPR Working Group
Review of Seychelles 
Statement of the Republic of South Sudan
Madam President
The Republic  of South Sudan welcomes the delegation of Seychelles and thank them for the National Report.
My delegation Congratulates  Seychelles efforts for the improvement of the human rights situation in the Country
We  wish to recommend  the following: 
1- Redoubling  efforts to provide sufficient resources to implement the inclusive education policy  adopted in 2015, to guarantee the rights of education to the children with disabilities. 

2- To speed up the ratification of the  Optional Protocol to the Convention on the Rights of the Child on a communications procedure (OP-CRC-IC).

3-  To introduce a minimum quota of 30 per cent for the representation of women in the Parliament.

We wish Seychelles  all the best and successful review. 

I thank you 
10th May 2021
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